
7. STREET LIGHTING OUTSIDE AVONSIDE GIRLS’ HIGH SCHOOL

At a meeting held last year to prioritise capital works for the Annual Plan, Board
members considered concerns raised by the Avonside Girls’ High School at the
level of lighting outside the school.  A report on these concerns advising of the
remedial measures taken, was before the Board.

The Board received the information.


